

Participants age 21-30 needed for a research study

The Human Memory Lab in the Department of Psychology at the University of Arizona is recruiting young adults age 21 to 30 to participate in a study investigating memory processes by describing life experiences. The study will take approximately 1 to 2 hours to complete. Monetary compensation will be provided.

If you are interested in participating or would like more information, please call Aubrey at (520) 621-4003 or email neuropsychologyofmemory@gmail.com.

An Institutional Review Board responsible for human subjects research at The University of Arizona reviewed and approved this research project, according to applicable regulations and University policies.